NOTICE
CARROLLTON TOWNSHIP
PUBLIC HEARING FOR FY 2019-2020 BUDGETS AND
PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR 2019 SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICTS
FOR GARBAGE COLLECTION AND POLICE & FIRE PROTECTION

The Carrollton Township Board will hold a public hearing at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, March 18, 2019
for the purpose of taking comments reference the proposed spreading of 2019 levies on real
property for Garbage Collection and for Police and Fire Protection Special Assessment districts.

The Carrollton Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2019-2020
Township budgets at 5:40 p.m. on Monday, March 18, 2019. The property tax millage rate proposed
to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. The budgets will be
available for examination during regular business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday thru
Friday at the Township Office located at 1645 Mapleridge Rd.

The Carrollton Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such
as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the
meeting to individuals with disabilities by calling Office Manager Megan Weaver at 754-4611 at
least three days before the hearing.

Jerry W. Fritz, Clerk
Carrollton Township
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